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May 15, 2020 
        IMU AO Circular Letter 17/2020 

To: The Adhering Organizations of the International Mathematical Union (IMU) 
  
From: Helge Holden, IMU Secretary General 
 
 
 
Rescheduled: The IMU centennial conference "Mathematics without Borders"  
 
Dear colleagues, 
 
I refer to CL 6/2020. Due to the COVID-19 pandemic, I regret to announce that the conference 
 

Mathematics without Borders 
The Centennial of the International Mathematical Union  
Strasbourg, 28–29 September 2020 

 
has been rescheduled for  
 

Strasbourg, 27–28 September 2021 
 
We will get back to you with further information regarding the program in due time. 
 
We are sorry for any inconvenience. 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
Regards 
 
Helge Holden 
Secretary General of the International Mathematical Union 


